The Nerve







A Weekly Newsletter of the Rotary Club of Tuscaloosa
P.O. Box 2403, Tuscaloosa, AL 35403 — www.Rotarytuscaloosa.com
Volume 96 — Issue 27—January 7, 2014
Nerve Editor: Ryan Stallings

Officers, 2013-14

Karen Baldwin President

Chuck Turner President-Elect

Nancy Jones Secretary

> Joe May Treasurer

Frank Deaver
Executive Director

Bruce Burrows
Sergeant-At-Arms

Directors, 2013-14

Susan Caples *Membership*

Larry O'Neal Programs

Ryan Stallings Communications

Liz Obradovich Vocational

Mitchell Loper Community Service

Margaret King International

J. G. Brazil RI Foundation

James Leitner Past President

Jim Shamblin Tuscaloosa Memorial Foundation

This Week, January 7, 2014 Robert L McCurley, Jr.



Bob McCurley, was Director of the Alabama Law Institute from 1975 through 2011 and taught at the Law School for over 30 years. Since then he has been teaching courses in the Honors College at the University of Alabama and Cumberland School of Law. When the leadership of the legislature learned he was retiring from the

Law Institute they ask him to coordinate the drafting of a new constitution for Alabama. For the past two years he has been assisting the Constitution Revision Commission in the revision of Alabama's 1901 Constitution.

Bob has written eleven books on law and government. Active in civic affairs, Bob is Past International President of the Kiwanis International Foundation.

Bob is married to Barbara and has a daughter, Reverend Leah McCurley.

Last Week December 31, 2013 New Years Eve



Announcements:

- The following Rotarians have January Birthdays: RYAN STALLINGS, BRUCE HENDERSON, BOB HAUBIEN, CHIPPER RABBIT, BRANDT MONTGOMERY, BOB REED, JACK EVANS, MATT HOOD, CAROL WRIGHT, BILL ELROD, WARNER JOHNSON, DENNIS PECK, JAMES McLEAN, and JEREMY JONES. Rotarians with January birthdays are asked to sit at the birthday table during the January 14th meeting. The tables will be marked and close to the head table.
- Paul Harris Fellow recognition was given to the following; Samory Pruitt, new Paul Harris Fellow; John Wise, Drew Kyle, and Glenda Guyton recognized as multiple Paul Harris Fellows. Glenda's most recent contribution to The Rotary Foundation was to the PolioPlus Fund in memory of Dr. Riley Lumpkin. Jean Lumpkin was a guest of Glenda Guyton. Jean was presented with Riley's Rotary name badge.

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

January 14th
Dr. Judy Bonner
UA update

January 21st Steve Shaw Head SEC Official

January 28th
Mary Tilliotson
Retired CNN

"If there is any one particular in which I would have Rotary distinguished from other organizations, it is in the quality of character which results in the doing of things."

- Paul Harris

ABSENT? MAKING UP ATTENDANCE IS EASY...

- Visit with the Morning Rotary Club every Thursday at 7 AM at Indian Hills Country Club.
- Attend another club's meeting within two weeks before or after an absence.
- Participate in a Rotary event, such as a committee meeting, social function, Interact event, etc.
- Make up at E-club online: <u>www.rotaryeclubone.org</u>.

REPORT ALL MAKEUPS TO CLUB SECRETARY NANCY JONES